
April 30, 2024 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
 
We would like to extend deadline for 2024 Plasma Innovation Prize by three weeks to May 21 
since we did not receive any nomination package including one from last year. 
 
Please go to https://www.aappsdpp.org/DPP2024/index.html and use new nomination form. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
M. Kikuchi, CEO 
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